






































Letter from the Editor
The Trestleboard is a Masonic tool like 
none other. It's use is to remind us to 
endeavor to erect our spiritual building 
agreeably with the rules and designs 
laid down by the Supreme Architect of 
the Universe in the great book of nature 
and revelation. 

Somehow over time, this has gone 
through the alchemical process of being 
transmuted into the newsletter of 
Masonic Lodges. 

Being of such importance, reading this 
monthly Trestleboard from cover to 
cover will help you to better 
understand the culture of Sandoval 
Lodge in particular as I keep it Sandoval 
specific. 

Beyond merely reading, active participation is even more rewarding. The 
material within this publication is crafted through the insights and 
perspectives of our esteemed Lodge members, occasionally augmented by 
the thoughts of prospective members. If you hold any reflections or 
viewpoints regarding Sandoval Lodge or Freemasonry in general, we 
warmly invite you to share them with the readership.

This Trestleboard is conveniently accessible online for download, 
serving as a platform to showcase Sandoval Lodge. It reaches the eyes of 
our members, prospective candidates, and visitors, potentially inspiring 
interest and influencing petition decisions. Your input has the power to 
shape and enrich our collective understanding. We eagerly anticipate 
your forthcoming contributions!

Email your submission to BurxNorrod@gmail.com




